Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 7:43 AM

To: Price, Henryetta

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dakota Neel; Shelly Tucker
Subject: RE: [External] Copperhead 31 #1

We are looking into the spill you took a picture of and will let you know something and we will repair the liner.

Becky Haskell

Senior HSE Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-818-2372 | Main: 432.683.7443
Cell: 432-556-5130

rhaskell@concho.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited. If you
received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your
system. Thank you.

From: Price, Henryetta [mailto:hprice@blm.gov]

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 4:56 PM

To: Rebecca Haskell

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dakota Neel; Shelly Tucker
Subject: [External] Copperhead 31 #1

**%% External email. Use caution. ****
Good Afternoon Rebecca,

Saw this spill (picture attached) at the entrance of the above location. From what I recall, both reported
releases (2RP-4763 and 2RP-4796) followed the same path.

Can you tell me which spill this picture is tied to or if it is related to a different release? Thank you.

Also, holes in the lined containment need to be repaired.

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist

Bureau Of Land Management

Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780

Fax 575-234-5927



Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient
or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an
authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further,
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s
final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an
authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.



